IN THE CIRCUIT COURT FOR THE FOURTH JUDICIAL CIRCUIT

CLINTON COUNTY, ILLINOIS

VILLAGE OF ALBERS, )
VILLAGE OF DAMIANSVILLE, ) Fa [z, JE&:
VILLAGE OF NEW BADEN, AND )
LOOKINGGLASS TOWNSHIP ) AUg ¢ 2

) 2024

) e o,

Petitioners, ) Case No. 2024-GC-1 Ay FEREE
) o
NOTICE BY PUBLICATION

Notice is given to the General Public that the Petitioners, the Village of Albers, the
Village of Damiansville, the Village of New Baden, and Lookingglass Township, Illinois,
are hereby petitioning that the following public question be placed on the ballot for
submission to the voters of Lookingglass Township (which includes the Village of Albers,
the Village of Damiansville, and the Village of New Baden) in Clinton County and a
portion of the Village of New Baden located in St Clair County, for their approval or
disapproval, by referendum at the General Election to be held on November 5, 2024.

“Shall Lookingglass Township (which includes the Village of Albers, the
Village of Damiansville, and the Village of New Baden) in Clinton County and a
portion of the Village of New Baden located in St Clair County, be organized as an
Emergency Services District which shall be named The Lookingglass Emergency
Services District?”

The boundary area of the territory proposed to be organized as an Emergency
Services District includes all of Lookingglass Township (including the Village of Albers,
the Village of Damiansville, and the Village of New Baden) in Clinton County and a

portion of the Village of New Baden located in St Clair County. Maps of this territory to
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be organized as an Emergency Services District are on file with the Clinton County Circuit
Clerks Office.
Clerk of the Circuit Court
Clinton County Courthouse
850 Fairfax St
Carlyle, Illinois 62231
This Petition is set for hearing on Thursday, August 22, 2024, beginning at 9:00 am

in Courtroom B of the Clinton County Courthouse. Anyone wishing to be heard on this

matter is welcome to attend.
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